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Summary 

The participants received a hardcopy version of the survey deployed in their respective 
communities and used this workshop to report on the results. This was the first real 
opportunity to exercise the skills acquired in quantitative and qualitative analysis using real 
survey data. A detailed evaluation of the survey was discussed and strengths, weaknesses, and 
the survey's overall effectiveness was assessed. Discussion included logistics of the survey, 
questions that did not work or need to be refined, data management. The group discussed in-
depth the pros and cons of having on-line surveys or hard copies.  The group also discussed 
how they wanted to share their survey experiences with other tribal communities. The one-day 
workshop was held at the University of Arizona. 
 
 
Agenda 

April 28, 2017 

8:30 – 9:00 am  Coffee 

9:00 – 10:00    Sharing of survey information 

10:00 -11:00   Review of technical problems  

11:00 -1:30   Entering data (working lunch) 

1:30 – 3:00   Data analysis review 

3:00 -4:00   Time for written comment on experience  

4:00    Next steps 

4:30 pm   Adjourn 

 
 
Participants 

Julene Narcia (Ak-Chin Indian Community) 

Cordella Moses (San Carlos Apache Tribe) 

Pamela Harvey (San Carlos Apache Tribe) 

Francina Francisco (Tohono O’odham Nation –TOCC) 



Richard Pablo (Tohono O’odham Nation) 

Marilyn Reed (Navajo Nation – Cameron Chapter) 

 


